Joe G. Hardenbrook

From: Michael Dale <mr.msdale@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 19, 2021 11:39 AM

To: House Transportation; Rep. Kevin McCabe
Subject: HB166

| would like to express my support for HB 166. Alaska should do away with the requirement for a front license plate. The
changes in automotive technology that places sensors behind the front bumpers or grills that provide for brake and lane
warnings shouldn’t be impeded by a front license plate. Many car companies are also doing away with the mount for
front license plates.

In a state where roads have to be sanded for a significant portion of the year, which slings mud over the front of vehicles
rendering the reading of the front plate almost impossible, it makes absolutely no sense to have this as a requirement.
Lastly, | would think that the state would be able to save some money by only having to print 1 plate instead of 2. If you
can pass some of that saving on to the public, we would appreciate it as well. | give my full support to the passing of HB
166.

Sincerely,
Michael S Dale
Big Lake, AK

Michael Dale
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Joe G. Hardenbrook

From: Matt Steele <msteele1979@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 19, 2021 10:51 AM

To: Rep. Kevin McCabe; House Transportation
Subject: HB166

To whom it may concern,
| fully support the bill to remove the requirement for the front license plate on vehicles in the state of Alaska. As
someone who has had a front license plate stolen in the past it is my understanding that this is a vector for thieves to

avoid getting caught with stolen cars.

Thank you for your consideration
Matt Steele
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Joe G. Hardenbrook

From: Gwen Woodard <woodard.g@outlook.com>
Sent: Monday, April 19, 2021 11:05 AM

To: House Transportation

Subject: HB 166

| recommend a YES VOTE for HB 166.

Gwen Woodard
Kenai, AK
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